
   

Notice of Public Hearing to be held virtually June 14, 2023 at 1pm 

Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) is the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit 
(LIHTC) allocating agency for the State of Connecticut.  The public is hereby notified that 
CHFA will hold a public hearing on June 14, 2023 at 1:00 pm to receive data, views and 
comments with respect to its LIHTC Qualified Allocation Plan (QAP).  The QAP is 
available to review by visiting www.chfa.org.   

Written statements, in place of or in addition to oral statements, may be submitted by 
email to PublicComment@chfa.org or by mail to attention Terry Nash Giovannucci, 
CHFA, 999 West Street, Rocky Hill, CT 06067 from date of this notice to no later than 
close of business June 16, 2023. 

This Public Hearing will take place virtually and all are invited to participate by 
connecting via Zoom as below:  

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82594932411?pwd=cEpITUpCVDFNcEUyWTl4dk43RzRJdz09  

Meeting ID: 825 9493 2411  
Passcode: 999  
One tap mobile  
+13126266799,,82594932411# US (Chicago)  
+16469313860,,82594932411# US  

Dial by your location  
        +1 646 931 3860 US  
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)  
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)  
        +1 305 224 1968 US  
        +1 309 205 3325 US  
        +1 689 278 1000 US  
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/k6m5WZ76  
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